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Tree Removal Beginning Soon on 189th Pump
Station Project Site

Starting on February 26, Slayden, the contractor that will be performing the work for the
upcoming 189th pump station project, will begin a survey to evaluate if bird nests have begun
forming in the trees that will be removed from the project site ahead of the upcoming project.
Tree removal will begin later that week with any nests being relocated as part of that work.

We understand the importance of trees in our community. TVWD and Slayden are committed to
responsible tree removal practices, and we will be replanting trees at the end of construction
where feasible.

Following tree removal, demolition and earthwork construction are scheduled to begin in April.
We will provide further updates and information regarding construction timelines and potential
disruptions closer to the start date.

We encourage you to learn more about the project and sign up for construction updates via
email at TVWD.org/189th.
If you have questions, contact Justin Dyke at (503) 848-3000 or email

Communications@TVWD.org.
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